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6th November 2020

6th November 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope that you are all keeping well.
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS    As we are currently under tighter restrictions we are directed by the Government to not have extra curricular clubs before or after the school day.                                                                                                                                   Therefore, After School Sport with Manchester City (Monday Y5) , Miss Cummins    (Monday Y4 and Wednesday Y2) and Irish Band ( Wednesday Y6) will be suspended for the next three weeks. I am so sorry for this.  The clubs should resume when the restrictions are lifted in early December.  
Remembrance Day – 11th November. The children can wear red clothes or bright colours and they can bring in a donation for the Poppy Appeal 2020.  Many thanks for your support. 
Individual Photographs – Tuesday 10th November not Monday 9th November.
Classroom and ventilation.                                                                                                                                                     As the weather becomes colder we are still going to have to keep the rooms well ventilated. Please could you make sure that if your child feels the cold that they wear a vest or t-shirt under their shirt. If it becomes really cold then an additional jumper/top (of any type) will be acceptable under the current circumstances. 
Please make sure that your child always has a coat in school as we do want to keep them going out as much as possible.
Many thanks for your support in these difficult times.

With prayers,

Sarah Yates
Head Teacher 

Love God, Love One Another
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